
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, May 9th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ This week, we encourage students and staff to walk, bike or bus to school instead of taking a car.  
Participating classes will be surveyed and the class that uses these alternative modes of 
transportation the most will win candy! 

➢ A Donut and Timbit sale will be held in the foyer at lunch this Friday, May 12 to support the 
education of children in Guatemala.  Donuts are $3.00 each and Timbits are 50¢ each or 4 for $1.75  
~ so make sure you bring your money! 

➢ Are you in Grade 9 or 10?   Do you love Disney?   Want to pilot the Millennium Falcon?  Drink a 
Butter Beer in Diagon Alley?  Experience a shuttle launch?  If so, then come to a meeting Friday at 
lunch in Room 205 to learn about the Orlando EdVenture Trip in 2024.  

➢ Emily Carr Headstart in Art is accepting applications for their program that will be held at Gleneagle 
in the evenings during Fall 2023.  This course will carry degree credit.  Apply by May 26th.  More 
information on the Career Website.  

➢ Spirit Week is ON!    Remember that tomorrow is a Wild West theme.   Giddy Up! 

 

SPIRIT WEEK 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Beach Day Anything BUT a 
Backpack 

Wild West Neon Day Gr 9 – Black           Gr 11 – Blue 
Gr 10 – White       Gr 12 – Green 

Staff - Red 
     

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Hard Shelled Beef 
Tacos 

 

Bangers and Mash Spaghetti and 
Meatballs 

Hoisin Glazed 
Pork Belly Bao 

Buns 

Honey Garlic 
Chicken Wings 
over Fried Rice 

     

SPORTS/ATHLETICS 

➢ Track and Field:   Today is the final day of Regionals in Maple Ridge.    

➢ Badminton:  Boys’ Doubles are off to Fraser Norths in Maple Ridge Wednesday.   

➢ Junior Girls’ Soccer:  First playoff game this Wednesday at Fraser Norths.   

Good Luck to all our athletes participating! 

 

CLUBS 



➢ Congratulations to the Dragon Boat Club, the Riverside Rapids who placed First in the B Division 
Final at the Youth Regatta this past weekend at False Creek!   Wish them luck in the Vancouver 
International Dragon Boat Festival coming up June 24th and 25th.    

➢ It’s Jean Up month!  By wearing jeans and fundraising this May, we’re fueling hope and helping kids 
get out of their hospital gowns and back into their own jeans.  BC Children’s Hospital Club members 
will be collecting money at the beginning of Block B every Tuesday for the month of May for our 
initiative, Toonie Tuesdays.   

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/riverside/ProgramsServices/ClubsActivities/Pages/Clubs.aspx#/= 

GRAD 

➢ Important reminder to all Grade 12’s:  

o Grad Dinner Dance/After Grad ticket sales have been extended! This is your last week  -  
Friday is the final day to purchase tickets.  Purchase through your School Cash Online 
Account or see Ms. Gaucher in the office. 

o This is also the last week to secure your table reservations for the Grad dinner/dance.  Please 
bring your receipt to Room 124 at lunch.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/riverside/ProgramsServices/ClubsActivities/Pages/Clubs.aspx#/=

